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Statement by Mrs Gladice Pickering, Legal Attaché during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Spain, 21 January 2015, 09h00 – 12h30

Thank you Mr. President,

Namibia welcomes the delegation of Spain to the 21st Session of the UPR. We commend Spain on the adoption of the Strategic Plan for Equality of Opportunity for the period 2014–2016 and trust that the various auxiliary plans will ensure its effective implementation.  
Namibia would like to recommend: 

1. That Spain takes all necessary measures to eliminate gender-based violence, including violence against foreign women, and to assess the workings of the relevant specialized courts in this regard.
2. That Spain enhances efforts to combat discrimination against minority groups in the country, by effectively investigating and adequately punishing any racially motivated conduct.
We wish Spain all the best during their review. 

I thank you Mr. President   
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